
November 2, 2021

NOTICE OF BOARD CANDIDATE INFORMATION SESSION

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the School District of Altoona Board of

Education will participate in a Board Candidate Information Session on

Thursday, November 4th at 6:00 pm at the District Office, 1903

Bartlett Avenue. A quorum of the Board may be present. No Board business

will take place.

Students are prepared academically and socially for personal success in life and are respectful,
contributing members of the local and global communities.


